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Annual Meeting Information 

Wednesday, March 21, 2007 
Howard Johnson Hotel 

9 N. 9th Street 
7:30 PM 

This year’s annual meeting will be held on Wednesday, March 21st, 2007 at 7:30 PM at the 
Howard Johnson.  All Association members are invited to attend. 
Each year a Board member’s term expires and an election must be held at the annual meet-
ing to fill the position.  This year Jeff Stevens’ term is expiring.  Jeff has been on the Board 
of Trustees since 2003 and is interested in serving another term. 
Any member of the Nob Hill Water Association is eligible to serve on the Board of Trustees.  
If you are interested in serving on the Board, please call our office at 966-0272 by March 
2nd, 2007 so that a list can be generated and given to the Proxy Committee.  An interview 
with the Proxy Committee is advised and can be arranged through our office. 
The financial statement will be available to members at the annual meeting or upon re-
quest. 

Water Usage History 

Holiday Closure: 
Presidents’ Day—Feb. 19 

Water Usage History
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CALL BEFORE YOU DIG!!!! 
If you are planning on doing any digging on your property, for your safety, please call for 
an underground utility locate 2 working days before you plan to begin.  There is no 

charge for this service.  Please call 800-553-4344. 

Coloring Contest Winners 
Wally the Water Drop, the mascot of this year’s coloring contest, 
came to our office in a vast array of hues and styles.  On some 
entries, Wally gave additional advice about safety and conserva-
tion, on others he sparkled and glimmered.  One person saw Wally 
as a singer.  Others filled their pages with rainbows and extra de-
signs.  As you can imagine, choosing the best entry in each age 
category was a very difficult task indeed.  After much considera-
tion and debate, here are the final decisions for the first place 
winners in each group as well as the grand prize winner: 
 
Grand Prize Winner———-Emma Schiefelbein (6 years old) 
 
3-4 Age Group——————Kaden Fletcher  (3 years old) 
 
5-7 Age Group——————John Opfer  (7 years old) 
 
8-10 Age Group—————-Wyatt Peckman  (10 years old) 
 
Honorable Mention goes to Nathan Ditto (2 years old) 
 
Each first place winner will receive a letter, a ribbon, and a $10 
gift certificate to McDonald’s.  The Grand Prize winner will receive 
a box of crayons and coloring book in addition to the other 
awards.  Congratulations to our winners and a HUGE THANK 
YOU to all of the participants who helped keep our office colorful, 
cheerful, and fun during the winter! 

High Sewer Bills!!! 
If you are connected to 
City sewer, your sewer 
bill is based on your 
“winter time” water us-
age. This includes the 
month of March. So, to 
keep your sewer bill 
down to indoor use only, 
don’t start using Nob Hill 
Water outdoors until 
April 1st.   


